## 2022-2023 学年江苏省苏州市吴中区、吴江区、相城区七年级 (下)期中英语试卷

学校:		班级:	考号:
		第Ⅰ卷(选择题)	
一、单选题(本:	大题共10小题,共	10.0 分)	
1. Mother's Day	is very spe	ecial day for us to show	w our love to mothers. ( )
A. a	B. an	C. the	D. 不填
2. —	_me,fi	nd it easily.	
—All right.Let's g	0. ( )		
A. To follow, the	en you'll	B. Follow, or y	ou'll
C. Following, an	d you'll	D. Follow, and	l you'll
3. There	two basketball match	hes on TV tonight (今	晚), aren't there?
A. are going to ha	ve	B. is going to be	
C. will be		D. are going to l	be
4. In my class so	ome students love sing	ging,like drawing	andenjoy dancing. (
A. some, the oth	ner	B. others, the	other
C. others, the ot	hers	D. some, other	rs
5. Remember of	f the lights when you	leave the classroom.	( )
A. to close	B. to turn	C. turning	D. closing
6. — Who's that	with you?		
— A friend of	( )		
A. I	B. me	C. mine	D. my
7. —you	ır hometown like? -	-It's a good place	( )
A. How's; to liv	e	B. How does;	living
C. What's; to liv	re	D. What does;	living
8. It's dangerous	the bus	y street now. (	
A. to across	B. across	C. to go across	D. cross
9. Tom,	Jack,	playing compute	er games. ( )
A likes, like	R is like. likes	C like, likes	D is like, like

10.	—Would you l	ike to go to Zhouzhuar	ng to enjoy the beautif	ul rivers and lakes there?
_	, but I have to lo	ook after my pet dog at	home. ( )	
A. 3	I'm afraid I can't		B. I'd love to	
C. 1	No, thanks		D. No problem	
二、完刑	/ / / / / / / / / / / / / / / / / / / /	共 10 小题,共 10.0 分	<del>}</del> )	
Each of i	ıs makes mistake	es from time to time.In	fact, we can (1)	a lot from our mistakes.
Donnie v	vas a small and sh	ny student in our class.I	He was (2)	to make mistakes.He didn't answer
and (3	) finish	ed his homework becar	use he didn't want to m	ake any mistakes.Nothing changed
until Ma	rry Anne, a (4	.), came to	o our class.One mornin	ng, Marry Anne asked Donnie to
answer s	ome questions.A	fter a while Donnie (	5) because h	ne made a mistake.Suddenly Marry
Anne go	t a box full of era	sers from the desk.		
"Look,	Donnie, "she s	aid, standing (6)	him. "I've got	something to show you. "She took
out the e	rasers, on eat a	time, and put them or	the desk. "See these	erasers, Donnie? "she continued.
"Do you	know (7)	the erasers becom	ne smaller and smaller	? That's because we make
mistakes	.But we erase (	清除)the mistakes ar	nd try again.That's wha	at you must learn.
"Here,	"she said, "I'll	(8) one er	aser on your desk, so	you will remember that (9)
r	nay make mistak	es. "Donnie looked at	Marry Anne and smile	d.
Donnie	(10)a	lot from then on.He k	new that everyone had	the permission (允许) to make
mistakes	and tried again.			
11.	A. take	B. get	C. make	D. pay
12.	A. glad	B. excited	C. surprised	D. afraid
13.	A. often	B. sometimes	C. never	D. always
14.	A. student	B. teacher	C. worker	D. volunteer
15.	A. cried	B. laughed	C. shouted	D. replied
16.	A. on	B. in the front of	C. beside	D. for
17.	A. when	B. how	C. what	D. why
18.	A. forget	B. leave	C. carry	D. choose
19.	A. nobody	B. Somebody	C. no one	D. everybody
20.	A. changed	B. put	C. cried	D. jumped

## 四、阅读理解(本大题共12小题,共24.0分)

A

Welcome to Sunshine Zoo

Come and see elephants from Yunnan and tigers from India. African giraffes are waiting for you. Clever monkeys are going to make you laugh. A few pandas you have never seen are waiting to meet you. In the zoo, you should keep the zoo clean. Do not feed or go near the animals. Do not bring your pet cats and dogs into the zoo.

Tickets

Grown-ups: 30 yuan Children: 20 yuan Under six: Free

From Monday to Friday: 8: 30 a.m. -4: 30 p.m.

Saturday and Sunday : 8: 00 a.m. - 5: 30 p.m.

22. Where do the gi	raffes in the zoo come	from?	
A. America	B. Australia	C. India	D. Africa
23. How many kind	ds of animals in the zo	o are talked about in th	e passage (文章)?
A. Four	B. Five	C. Six	D. Seven
24. Now Mr.And M	Ars.Smith are going to	the zoo with their four	teen-year-old son, how much will
they pay for the ticke	ets?		
A 120 vijan	R 160 yuan	C 80 valan	D 200 yaan

B

Dear Liu Kai,

The first thing you must remember is that people in England drive on the let side of the road!In England, there are several ways to cross a busy road.It is safer to cross using a subway,a footbridge.If you cannot find any of these crossings,choose a very straight place on the road where you can see cars coming from left and right.You can also look for a pelican crossing(自控人行道).At the pelican crossing,you will see a black-and-white pole(杆).There is a button on the pole.Press the button to tell the cars that you

want to cross the road. At first, you will see a red man in the High on the pole. This means you cannot cross the road. Then the red man will change into a green man. This means you can walk across the road safely.

If you take the bus in England, you might have to pay the bus driver as you get on the bus.Only buses in the city centre in London have a conductor(售票员).If you take a taxi,make sure you have enough money because it is expensive.London taxis are black and very comfortable.The drivers take a special exam about-London before they become taxi drivers.So,they always know where they are going. The London Underground is the biggest underground train system in the world,so make sure you get on the right train.Many people make mistakes.They think they are going to the city centre,but they end up at the airport!

See you soon.

William

25. Which isn't mentioned (提及)as a safe	r way to cross a busy road in England?
A. A footbridge.	. A zebra crossing.
C. A subway.	. A pelican crossing.
26. When can you walk across the road safely	y?
A. When you see a black-and-white pole.	
B. When you press the button on the pole.	
C. When you see a red man in the light on the p	pole.
D. When the red man in the light on the pole cl	hanges into a green man.
27. Which one is proper (恰当的) if you	get on the bus in England?
A. You should pay the bus driver at once.	

 $\mathbf{C}$ 

C. You should tell the bus driver at which stop you will get off the bus.

D. You should wait to pay for your bus ticket when you want to get off the bus.

B. You should pay the conductor right away.

We all think that babies are cute and we all know that they need someone to take care of them.
What else do you know about them? You will be surprised to know babies have some amazing abilities
(能力) that you can only dream of.Here are some amazing things you may want to know.
First of all, babies.can sleep: anytime and anywhere.Sometimes, they.even can sleep when they are'
having their lunch. Sometimes, you may find them sleeping on the cold floor in your bathroom.
Second, babies have two times more taste buds(味蕾) than us, so they can feel some small changes in
taste even before their birth.
Third, babies can dive and swim without learning till around 6 months old. They can swim with their
mouth and eyes open under the water!
Fourth, babies can eat as much as they want without getting fat. They have something called "brown
fat.and it can burn calories very quickly. They have a lot of it, too. It even makes up. about 5% of a baby's
weight.
Babies can also see things clearly.Believe it or not!They can tell the differences(差异)between two
faces of monkeys. But we lose this ability little by little when we grow old. Now, we sometimes can't
even tell the differences between two western persons.
Are you feeling a little jealous (嫉妒的) of babies right now? You are not alone.Even scientists are so
jealous of babies that they are trying to find a way to get these abilities into adults. However, these
special abilities are for babies only.
28. What can babies do according to the article?
A. They can smell things well.
B. They can hear things clearly.
C. They can eat a lot without getting fat.
D. They can swim without learning after 6 months old.
29. Which of the following is TRUE?
A. Babies lose these amazing abilities when they grow up.
B. Babies cant sleep when they are having lunch or it is cold.
C. Adults can swim well without learning when they grow up.
D. Adults can also have the abilities with the help of scientists.
30. Where may the article come from?
A. A story book. B. A science book. C. A travel book. D. A cooking book.

Traditional museums didn't see it as a threat (威胁) when the Museum of Ice Cream' opened in New York in 2016.After all, as a "pop-up museum" (快闪博物馆), it only stayed open there for a month.

However, as more of these pop-up museums started showing up over the next two years, they seemed to become more and more popular. And the latest member to join this list is the Museum of Pizza, set to open in New York this October for two weeks.

It seems that museums are no longer just places to "see"art.In traditional museums, people can only stand far away from works of art,but in these pop-up museums people try more interactive activities.For example,the Museum of ice Cream is now open in the US city of Miami.There,visitors can jump into a pool of plastic sprinkles(糖屑).And at the Museum of Pizza,people can lie on a "pizza beach"to enjoy a "wave of cheese".

These wonderful pop-up museums let visitors get away from their real life-even just for a while and enter a fantasy world.

Everyone enjoys feeling close to art, so we hope pop-up museums will not only keep popping up, but also stay open.

and Suly open.	
31. What can you do in traditional museums?	
A. Eat nice ice creams.	
B. Lie on a "pizza beach".	
C. Enjoy a "wave of cheese"	
D. Watch the works of art from a polite distance (距离).	
32. What does the word "interactive" in Paragraph 3 mean?	
A. 互动的 B. 短暂的 C. 静止的 D. 真实的	
33. According to the last paragraph, how does the writer feel about pop-up museums?	
A. Pop-up museums are not good for everyone.	

B. He doesn't think pop-up museums need to stay open.

C. Pop-up museums will not become more and more popular.

D. He hopes pop-up museums will be open for a longer time.

## 第Ⅱ卷(非选择题)

## 三、补全对话-填空(本大题共1小题,共5.0分) 21. Paul: Good morning.Paul is speaking. (1) Mrs Lee: This is Mrs Lee, your mother's friend. (2) Paul: Sorry, Mrs Lee, my mother is out for a walk now. (3) Mrs Lee: Thanks.Could you please ask her to call me back when she is back? Paul: Sure. (4) Mrs Lee: 15034147776. Paul: OK.I get it. Mrs Lee: Thanks a lot, Paul. Paul: (5) Bye! A. You're welcome. B.Can I speak to your mother? C.What's your telephone number, please? D.I will get her to the phone. E. Would you please call later? F. Who is that calling? G.May I take a message for you? (1) (2) (3) **(4)** (5) 五、任务型阅读-多任务混合(本大题共1小题,共6.0分) 34. Do you know 2022 World Cup will be held in Qatar (卡塔尔).And FIFA (国际足联)

34. Do you know 2022 World Cup will be held in Qatar (卡塔尔).And FIFA (国际足联) has made a big decision.The 2022 Qatar World Cup will be in November and December.It is the first time FIFA has moved the World Cup from summer to winter.According to the decision,the 2022 Word Cup will start on November 21.The final will take place on December 18,one week ahead of Christmas.The World Cup will last 28 days,three days shorter than usual.

FIFA said, "This is an important step for us.December 18, 2022 is a Sunday, and its National Day

in Qatar, so it fits very well. "Many people don't think that Qatar has the chance to hold the 2022
World Cup.It is very hot in summer - sometimes.the temperature (温度) may be about 50 ℃.So
the country has an idea to move it to winter. At last FIFA gave the chance to Qatar.
Some people think the change is good for the players, however, there is still much opposition (质
疑).The biggest comes from the major European leagues (欧洲联赛) because the new time will
be just Europe's club season.FIFA said they would try their best to make things go well.
(1) When will the final of the 2022 World Cup take place?
(2) How long does the World Cup usually last?
(3) Do you think it a good idea to hold the Word Cup in winter? Why or why not?
六、单词拼写/单词释义(本大题共 2 小题, 共 2.0 分)
35. Every weekend,Dad watches (录像) of NBA on TV.
36. Goodbye,thanks for (邀请) me.I had a lovely time.
七、单词拼写-单句(本大题共 8 小题, 共 8.0 分)
37. Tomorrow is my mother's (四十九)birthday.
38. We must get on well with our (邻居).
39. Do you find the (不同) between the two pictures?
40. The girl's voice (听起来) like the singing of the birds.
41. Please look at the information (在······下面).
42. There are many (作品) of art in the museum.
43Why do you listen carefully in the English class?
-Because I don't want to m a word.
44. We all know the of Canada is Ottawa.
八、完成句子(本大题共 5 小题, 共 15.0 分)
45. Tom 的父母正忙着为今晚的生日晚会做准备。
Tom's parents are busy the birthday party tonight.
46. 你的冰箱坏了吗?
with your fridge?
47. 山东位于江苏的北部。
Shandong is Jiangsu.

48. 跟我共用一个房间怎么样?没有多的房间了.
How about the room me? There is no more room left.
49. 感谢你带我们参观你的家乡.
Thank you for your hometown.
九、书面表达(本大题共 1 小题,共 20.0 分)
50. 假如你是 Tom,想邀请朋友来你的新家。请你根据中文提示,用英语写一份邀请信。
提示: 1.新家位于市中心, 小区周围有饭馆、超市、银行等。邻居们很友善。他们乐意帮助
人们解决各种各样的问题
2.在你家有很多事可做:可以;还可以
3.路线: 乘地铁, 在 A 出口出来。沿着人民路走, 在第二个十字路口向左拐, 会看见一家警
察局。你家就在警察局后面的一幢高楼里。你住在第二十层。
(要求:不要逐句翻译,包含所有要点,开头和结尾已给出)
Dear friends,
I would like to invite you to my new home

Yours, Tom

以上内容仅为本文档的试下载部分,为可阅读页数的一半内容。如要下载或阅读全文,请访问:

https://d.book118.com/297106006050010003